MESSAGE	NOTES



LYDIA LADIES - Weanie Roast @ Judy King's house - Saturday, October 18th @ 5:30 p.m. Sign up at Desk.

FINANCIAL FREEDOM CLASS taught by Josh Thaxton is starting Thursday, October 23rd, @ 6:00 p.m. Sign up @

READING BOOT CAMP EVERY WEDNESDAY

Enter Door 2 - 6 to 8 p.m.



GRACEPOINT
330 W. WHITELAND ROAD
WHITELAND, INDIANA 46184
317-535-3512
www.gpindy.net

Sunday School: 9:30am Church Service: 10:35am (Watch services live online.)



WELCOME to GracePoin

October 5, 2025

If you are one of our guests today, please fill out a guest card (found on the back of the chair in front of you). At the end of the service, please take the card to our Welcome Center in the foyer as you leave. A staff member will be there to meet you and has a gift for you. We are so glad you came!

This Week At GracePoint

*TODAY - *Sunday School - 9:30 a.m. & Church Service - 10:35 a.m. *MON. - Oct. 6th: *LADIES CRAFT - Basket Weaving - 6:00 p.m.

*PRAISE TEAM - 6:30 p.m. & CHOIR - 7:00 p.m.

*<u>TUES.</u> - Oct. 7th: *LADIES BIBLE STUDY - 9:30-11:30 a.m.

*GRIEFSHARE - 6:00-7:30 p.m.

*LADIES BIBLE STUDY - 6:30-8:30 p.m.

*WED. - Oct. 8th: *FOOD PANTRY - 2:00-4:00 p.m.

*GRIEFSHARE - 2:30 p.m.

*PHONICS (Reading Boot Camp) - 6:00 p.m.

*CROSS TRAINING (Middle School)-6:00-8:00 p.m.

*ELEVATE (High School) - 6:00-8:00 p.m.

*PASTOR DOW'S BIBLE STUDY - 6:30-7:30 p.m.

*THUR.-Oct. 9th: *DON SMITH'S Small Group at church-1:30 p.m

*FLUB DUB (Middle School) - 6:00-9:00 p.m. *FRI. - Oct. 10th:

SAT. Oct. 11th: *MEN'S BIBLE STUDY - 8:00 a.m.



Our Fall Festival is coming up fast. It will be 2 weeks from this coming Saturday on Oct. 25th.

We still need more people who will decorate their trunk and be part of our Trunk ~ or ~ Treat at the Festival.

Please sign up at the Registration Desk in the Foyer.

We know you will have a lot of fun!



SATURDAY - OCTOBER 25TH 11:00 A.M. TO 1:00 P.M.

We have a sign-up sheet for volunteers. There will be many different jobs to do.

If you can bring in Little Debbie Cakes and individually wrapped candy, it would be a help. Just bring the cakes and candy to the Welcome Center.

Pray we can use this to reach people in our neighborhood as well as provide a safe & fun event for our church kids.



WE SERVED 106 FAMILIES LAST WEEK IN THE PANTRY.

TWO NEEDS WE HAVE NOW ARE FOR CANS OF CHEF BOYARDEE DISHES

AND CANS OF SOUP.

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO **GIVE & WORK IN THIS NEEDED** MINISTRY.



If you have not had your picture taken yet for our online directory, please find the black wall in the foyer (by the coffee bar) and get it done today.

YOUR SMILE IS WANTED!



VETERANS DAY is November 11th

We want to make sure we have all of the veterans' names from our church, or relatives of our people, on our military wall.

If you are a veteran and your name is not on there, or you are a spouse of a veteran and their name is not on there, please go to the Welcome Center and get a card to fill out.

Turn this back in to the Welcome Center so we can get the nameplates done and on the wall by Veterans Day.